
From Stefan Lewis 
Dear, Legislators SB 978  
 
I feel we are over staining our citizens whom wish to believe in our heritage. Many young men an 
women shouldn’t be treated like they are not responsible. Also this type of law has already been 
challenged and beaten in Oregon. 
 
 Common sense must prevail when these laws already have failed to pass. Really with passing the same 
laws over an over you are ignoring the voices of our citizens.  
Sent from my iPhone 
 


